
 
August 24th 2022. 

LOOMIS EXPRESS MEMBERS VOTE 97% IN 

FAVOUR OF STRIKE ACTION! 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
Your elected Union Bargaining Committees from over all provinces have 
held membership meetings and have collected a strike vote from the Loomis 
membership coast to coast to coast.  
 
During these meetings the members were consistent and aligned in their 
demands for 

• Guaranteed work (no contracting out) 

• Fair and equitable pay  

• Safe and respectful working conditions. 
  
We are proud to announce that a strike vote of 97% has been reached by 
the membership. These results signify a solidarity amongst our members 
and we are confident that it will send a strong message to the Company that 
we will not be accepting anything less! 
 
We will be going back to the bargaining table on Saturday August 27th where 
we will continue to bargain. We thank you for your continued support as we 
move forward.  
 
We will keep you updated.   
 
In Solidarity 
Your elected Loomis Bargaining Committee.  
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